Frilling, Tara

From:

Nancy Tyson-Alexander < nancytysonalexander@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, May 11, 2015 10:32 AM

To:

Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc:

Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com

Subject:

Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

I do agree that more taxes would be bad for our state, because taxation without reduction of excess is truly a form of financial Salvery causing good business to leave and not come to CT. And giving tax breaks to Big business only cause the tax payers more hardship.

Our youth who are our future, do not see a future here because of the high cost of living once they leave for College, some never return to their home in CT.

The transplants to CT complains about the structure of the cost of living, school systems, and they leave.

Tourism is a major problem in CT.

What can be done, first please do not raise the taxes. Reduce the waste, set up better programs for people to have means of giving more than just taking.

Thank you,

Nancy

Nancy Tyson-Alexander < nancytysonalexander@yahoo.com > 80 Satari Drive Coventry, CT 06238